
 

 

HELP – We are looking for volunteers to help clean the 
church premises.  All cleaning equipment provided.  We 
estimate it to take about 2 hours.  We are hoping to set up a 
rota of volunteers.  If this is something that you think you 
might be able to do, please let Cathy in the office know.  The 
more volunteers, the lighter the load.    

ALL CHURCH MEMBERS please note there will be a Special 
Church Meeting on Sunday 25th July in order to hold a vote 
re. WBC registering as a CIO.  If you are unable to be present 
please make sure you send in your postal vote to the church 
office. 

SUMMER PROGRAMME 
1st August – Victor Fromm – Intro to theme – Verse  
                                          of the Year 
8th August – Ruth Rallan – Enlarge the place 
15th August – Grace Burke – Stretch out your  
                                           curtains 
22nd August – Vic Wright - Lengthen your chords.  
                                        Great commission 
29th August – Ramona Chenery – Strengthen your  
                                                 stakes 
5th September – Paul Smith – Conclusion 

ROOTS COMMUNITY CAFÉ need more 
volunteers.  If you can spare an hour 
or two and would like to share in the 
café, have a word with Emma.  Help is 
needed particularly on Friday. 

 

BMS NEWS – Over £200,000 was raised at the Baptist 
Assembly earlier in the year, after an urgent call for help from 
our trusted partners in Nepal.  Please continue to pray for all 
those still struggling because of the pandemic.  Pray that the 
Lord will go before us as we seek to help those most in need.  
We give thanks for all those who have given sacrificially to 
enable this, knowing how much they have received from you. 

 

 

Website: wymondhambaptist.org 
Facebook: @Wymondhambaptistchurch 
Email: office@wymondhambaptist.org 

 
Verse of the Year:  ‘Enlarge the place of your tent, stretch 
your tent curtains wide, do not hold back; lengthen your 

cords, strengthen your stakes’ – Isaiah 54:2 
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MINISTER:   Paul Smith  07808816432 
                  pjdsmith72@gmail.com 
TREASURER: Victor Fromm  07565919143 
  victor.fromm333@btinternet.com 
SECRETARY: Ray Finch  01603960940 
  ray.finch@live.co.uk 
 
LEADERSHIP TEAM: 
Elders:   Gill Price  (07796274037) 
              Vic Wright  (01953850617) 
Deacons:  Ramona Chenery (07525436028) 
       Nicki Waterworth  (07854452093) 
  Ray Finch and Victor Fromm 
 



 

We welcome you to our service today.  This is the ninth week 
in our series entitled 10 lessons from Joseph.  This morning 
we are looking at Genesis 50.  As well as joining together in 
the church building we are live streaming the service through 
Zoom and the log in details are:- 

Meeting ID – 87015605160     Passcode – 606355 

Don’t forget to book your place for the service each week 
by going to:- http://rsvp.church/r/iepgkEVd 
 
We will be holding a church meeting after the service 
today.  Please join us for this meeting. 
 

July 19th – Roots Community Cafe open at WBC 
  10.00a.m. to 1.00p.m. 
July 20th – Zoom service with Windmill House – 2p.m. 
July 23rd - Roots Community Cafe open at WBC 
  10.00a.m. to 1.00p.m. 
July 25th – Worship at 10.30a.m. - 
  10th in series on 10 lessons from  

Joseph looking at Genesis 50 and Hebrew 11 
July 25th – Special Church Meeting – after worship service 
July 29th/30th – Fuelcast filming 

 
OUR VISION – To be ‘An authentic church with a 

place for everyone’ 
 

 

  

Remember in your prayers, thoughts and 
actions:- Jane and family, Dave and Ann and 
family, Jenni and family, Jack and Kevin Cooper, 
Jeanette and Brian, Alan and Rose, Paul and Emma, 
Vic and Mary and their family. Please pray for the 
service to be zoomed with Windmill House on 
Tuesday afternoon – pray for Doug and Jan and Vic 
and Mary as they lead this service.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mission Focus for July – Falconer Trust 

  
Heavenly Father, thank you for your love and 
compassion for everyone, wherever they are in the 
world. We pray especially for the children and staff at 
the Falconer Children’s Home in Zambia. We pray for 
your protection over them during the coronavirus 
pandemic. Keep them safe, not only from Covid, but in 
all the other challenges they face. 
  
We pray for the various projects at the Home, 
especially the roof replacement of the main house. 
Please supply the resources required, as well as the 
workers to carry out the work. We pray that the work 
may be completed before the start of the rainy season 
in October. 
  
We pray too for the team at the Falconer Trust, who 
work to support the orphanage. Thank you for the way 
that You always provide what is needed – You have 
never let us down! 
  
We pray that the Trust here in Norfolk and the Home in 
Zambia may continue to work in effective partnership, 
so that the children may not only have a home, food 
and clothing, but a real hope for the future. 
  
We pray these things in the precious name of Jesus, 
Amen 
  

 


